
ALL CALL 11/20/22 
 
 
Hello Forestville Families. Due to travel bans and snow accumulation in Erie county impacting our faculty 
and staff commute, Forestville Central School District  will be closed tomorrow, Monday, November 
21st. This includes all after school activities. Stay safe and warm. 
 


